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March Memos

Mid-Goal Reached. We have heard from a couple of churches this
month that they will be taking us on for support and that will be
indicated in our reports next month. This is exciting to us since
our 1-year goal was to have at least 50% of our support
committed to us by the end of March. Praise the Lord!

Thank You. Our family would like to voice a most sincere
appreciation to all of our supporting churches and financially-
partnered individuals who have been used by the Lord to help put
the fuel in our car, the food in our stomachs, and the clothes on
our backs. We would also like to thank our home church as well
for solidly standing behind us as we make progress toward Russia.
Prayer Request. Please pray for our extended family. We wish to
see each relative saved and walking in a strong personal
relationship with God. This has been a burden on our hearts and
we would appreciate your prayers concerning it.

Weekly Reminder of the Resurrection

Have you ever been searching for something so obviously visible
that you couldn't find it - like looking for your sunglasses while
wearing them? If you're like me, someone has to point it out.
Every week, there is a reminder to every Russian-speaking person
that Jesus Christ rose from the dead. What is it? It is the day
Sunday - and not churches open their doors then. The word for
“Sunday” is gockpecenbe while “resurrection” is sockpecerue! The
triumph of our Saviour over the grave is an inescapable part of
the week. Now to just explain the hope that gives each person
who is looking for the answer, but has not seen the truth yet.
“How shall they hear without a preacher?”
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SKEAN FAMILY TO RUSSIA

Memories from March

MARCH 2016

Jonathan teaching the
children’s Sunday School
class at a missions conference
in Fairmont, West Virginia.

Our family was able to work
with Capitol Connection to
reach out to the US Senators
and Representatives on
Capitol Hill.

Here's Katrina's team that
she went on evangelism with
in New York City at Open
Door Bible Baptist Church.

As part of the activities of a
missions conference, we were
able to visit Gettysburg and
also see the Cyclorama.

Please send monthly support to:

Vivian got the privilege of
meeting Patch the Pirate who
was at the Awake America
Conference in Maryland.

Soul-winning together as a
couple is always a treat. She
talks to the ladies and he
talks to the men.




